
INT. THERAPIST OFFICE - DAY

JASON DAY; most charming man in the world, sits in a chair 
with a clipboard.   

JASON:
What brings you in today?  

JONATHON; lays on the therapist’s couch. 

JONATHON:
I wanna figure out how to shoot my 
best shot.   

JASON:
Mindset can help with that. Believe 
you can and you will. 

Jonathon nods. 

JONATHON:
Do you have Tiger’s number?

CUT TO:

AARON; sad boy, now sits in the therapist bed. 

AARON:
I just don’t understand what I’m 
doing wrong. 

JASON:
It sounds like you need more 
distance and control. 

AARON:
My ex said the same thing.   

CUT TO:

Hannah; the girl, is getting worked up. 

HANNAH:
I just want to be the best I can 
be! But I feel like I’m the thing 
holding me back.  

JASON:
Ah yes. The mindset minx.

HANNAH:
The what?
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JASON:
You can’t be on top forever. 
Sometimes you can only be number 
one for 51 weeks. Which is almost a 
year, by the way. Imagine being the 
best in the world for an entire 
year. People think it’s all fun and 
games but it can be extremely 
stressful. You gotta really have 
your head on right. Plus it’s 2015! 
That’s the same year Adele released 
“Hello.” Lot’s going on!       

HANNAH:
Are we still talking about me?

CUT TO:

Jason is back with Aaron. 

JASON:
You ever tried playing with other 
balls?

AARON:
I mean, I experimented in college. 

A pause. 

CUT TO:

Jason is back with Jonathon. 

JONATHON:
Is it too much to ask to have great 
speed with correct closure? 

JASON:
How’s your contact?

JONATHON:
Not good since the restraining 
order.  

Jason is holding a golf ball. 

JASON:
What?

CUT TO:

Jason is back with Hannah. 
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JASON: (CONT'D)
You gotta get out of your head! 
Have the right mindset! No more 
distractions, focus on-

A picture flashes on his face.

JASON: (CONT'D)
...what are you doing?

HANNAH:
Posting that I’m in therapy so my 
ex will see that I’m working on 
myself. 

A pause. 

HANNAH: (CONT'D)
Could you say into camera how much 
progress I’ve made. 

CUT TO:
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Jason is sitting with Aaron. 

JASON:
Ok say it with me, the most 
important thing is...

AARON:
Balls. 

JASON: (CONT'D)
Mindset. 

AARON: (CONT'D)
Right, yeah. That. 
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